From: Teresa Rose <

Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 2:35 PM

To: City Council (San Mateo) < CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org>

Subject: Regarding the land use element of the general plan and the resulting urban density.

Dear City Council,

I very much oppose urban density. These tall buildings of the General Plan will impact the quality of all of our lives in so many ways. Street congestion, stress on the infrastructure, and ultimately people's emotional stress as a result.

How is it possible to create this urban density when the San Mateo citizenry voted measure Y to prohibit it? Do people's votes and voices matter or not?

Please slow this process down to involve more citizens and our perspectives.

Thank you for considering, Teresa

Sent from my iPhone